ATTENTION:

RECYCLED WATER PROJECT

PLEASE EXPECT:

* Construction to begin October 2018 impacting
Paseo de las Flores & Lynwood Drive

Why choose
recycled water?

+ Construction from 8am-5pm Monday through 0 Drought-resistant
Friday
« Minor traffic delays O Costeffective
» Please drive safely 0 Local, Safe, and
Sustainable

* Consider alternate driving routes

* Advance notice will be given to owners on f
:Eeéehstreets prior to construction in front of SAN ELIJO I;S%To;msns
eir homes
A San Elijo Joint Powers

. . . ) ) Authority-led project
This project will help provide a cost-effective and

drought-resistant water supply to our community.
Thank you for your patience and understanding
during construction. Tt Ty

For more information visit:

sejpa.org/encinitas-ranch
encinitasranch.org/recycledwater




